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Jade Cove, north of Big Sur, California, is the site of our clubôs 
first field trip out of Southern California.  Well known to collectors 
of California Nephritic Jade, this site is a favorite of several of our 
members.  In this monthôs feature article Jennifer Nishimura    
presents Californiaôs jade to be found along our coast and the  
adventure of the collecting trip! 
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 General Meetings: Monthly at 
6:45 PM - 8:30 PM on the third 
Tuesday at the Pasadena Central 
Library at 285 E. Walnut Street. 

Guests are always welcome! 

 
Field Trips are scheduled each 
month.  Refer to the bulletin and 
website for date, location and info.   
 
Workshop: The use of the clubôs 
equipment is available to members 
from 9am to 5pm on the 2nd    
Sunday of each month in our            
shop at 123 E. Montecito Ave., 
Sierra Madre. There are two    
sessions - from 9am to 1pm and 
1pm to 5pm. Equipment proficiency 
is required and instruction is free. 
Fees are $3 per session or $5 for a 
full day.  Bring lunch!   

Membership per calendar year is 
$20, $15 for a second adult member 
in the same house.  Junior members 
and the third or more members at the 
same house are $10. Initiation fee is 
$2.00 per person and membership 
badges are $7.50. Renewals are due 
by the October General Meeting and 
delinquent after December 31st.  
Mail checks for membership to P.O. 
Box 5025, Pasadena CA  91117-
0025. 

Board Meetings: 7:15 PM on the 
second Tuesday of the month at the 
Plymouth Campus of the Monrovia 
Adult School.  Map and directions 
are on the website. All members are 
welcome to attend! 

Safety: Liability  waivers, eye protec-
tion, closed-toe, flat-heel shoes and 
machinery safe-practices are manda-
tory for all participants.  Workshops 
and field trips are for adult members 
and juniors with adult supervision. 
 

 

Membership Information and Meeting Locations 

FAIR USE NOTICE. This publication 
may contain copyrighted material the 
use of which has not been specifically 
authorized by the copyright owner.  
 
We are making such material available 
in our efforts to advance the educational 
understanding of the amateur jewelry 
fabrication and rock collecting hobbies. 
 
We believe this constitutes a 'fair use' of 
any such copyrighted material as 
provided for in section 107 of the U.S. 
Copyright Law.  
 
If you wish to use material from this 
publication for commercial or purposes 
of your own that go beyond 'fair use', 
you must obtain permission from the 
copyright owner.  

Newsletter Articles, ads or      

corrections should be sent to the 

editor: Mark Nelson, 1475 Paseo 

Maravilla, San Dimas, CA, 

91773.  (909) 996-1784 or by 

email to: 

pasadenalapidary@aol.com 

Officers present: Marcia & Joe  
Goetz, Martha Wilson and Linda 
Nelson. 
Chairs & Members present:    
Carolyn Duncan, Ed Imlay, Chris 
Kyte, Mark Nelson and Elizabeth 
Weston. 
 Officers/Directors Absent:  Dave 
Kelty. 
The board approved: a budget for 
the second half 2014; the  appoint-
ment of Elizabeth Weston to be our 
Historian and for our Society to 
enter the AFMS All American Club 
contest. A discussion of our annual 

April  Meeting  

Officers 
 

Marcia Goetz, President 
(626) 260-7239 

joenmar1@verizon.net 
 

Martha Wilson, Vice President 
(626) 798-9085                          

marthaansley@gmail.com 
 

Linda Nelson, CPA 
Secretary/Treasurer 

(909) 592-1322 
(909) 394-1276 Fax 
lnelsn@verizon.net 

July Board Meeting                  

 Presidentõs Message 

Dear Members,  
 
I hope everyoneôs is enjoy-
ing the summer so far!   
Those of us who went to 
the July Workshop had a 
good time learning to 
make a wire wrap        

pendent.  My thanks to Becky Fregoso for 
her instructions.  
 
We have changed the program meeting 
time to begin at 6:45 pm and start breaking 
down the tables and cleaning up at 8:30 pm 

to be out of the building by 8:45 pm. 
These hours are being changed to   
comply with new rules at the library.   
 
At the American Federation (AFMS) 
show and convention in TuIsa,         
Oklahoma, the Pasadena Lapidary   
Society won several awards. (We all 
know about the Federation shows now.) 
Thanks to Mark Nelsonôs perseverance, 
we won 1st place for our ñRockhounds 
Ramblingsò bulletin and I want to tell 
Mark we are proud of him and his 
achievement! 
 
Mark also submitted the New Member 

Handbook (available on the Member Tools 
page of the web site) and we received an 
award for that also. I would agree with the 
AFMS, our handbook is a great publication 
which is full of information. 
 
IN ADDITION we want to congratulate Paolo 
Sanchez for taking 5th place in North     
America for his article in the December 2013 
Rockhound Ramblings bulletin titled Collect-
ing Septarian Nodules. A BIG Hip Hip Hoo-
ray for both of you! 
 
See you at the next meeting! 

 éé.. Marcia 
              Marcia Goetz, President 
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Meeting and General Club Information                                                                            

By Linda Nelson, Secretary 

The Annual Club Show is held the 
second weekend of March at the 
Masonic Center, 3130 Huntington 
Drive,  San Marino. 

Advertising - a business card size 
ad is available for $99 per year or 
$10 per edition.  Submit text, logos, 
business card or other copy to the 
editor at the address or email listed 
on this page. 

ROCKHOUND RAMBLINGS                                                                 

THE NEWSLETTER OF THE PASADENA LAPIDARY SOCIETY  

Email:  pasadenalapidary@aol.com 

Website:  pasadenalapidarysociety.org 

July Program Meeting 

Holiday Party was settled with the 
approval for Tuesday, December 
16th, at the Masonic Hall. Souvenir 
pins for the CFMS show volun-
teers was revisited and Mark was 
asked to provide a design.  

At the Rock Of The Month talk 
Jennifer Nishimura provided in-
sight into collecting at Jade Cove. 
 
Keith Krzywiec, the founder of 
West Covina Fossil Paleontology,  
presented a display and review of  
the fossils found throughout the 
Los Angeles area.  

August Program Meeting 

Those Splendid Stones 
Sparkling Diamonds - Exquisite  
Emeralds - Brilliant Rubies - Shim-
mering Pearls. For centuries, these 
precious gems have captured     
humankind, leading men and women 
to give up fortunes - even their lives - 
to posses them.   
 
Join us at Augustôs Program Meeting 
as National Geographic takes us on 
a journey around the globe to     
discover the origins of these most 
coveted gems! 


